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July 2, 2012 
 
Contact Name 
Organization Name 
Organization Address 
 
 
 
RE: Oakland Zero Waste Services Request for Proposals 
 
 
Contact Above: 
 
The City of Oakland will be releasing a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Zero Waste Services for the 
City. Your firm has been identified as a potential respondent to the RFP.  
 
The Zero Waste Services RFP will include the opportunity to propose on three franchise contracts: (1) 
mixed material (garbage) and organics collection; (2) residential recycling collection and processing; 
and (3) landfill disposal.  
 
The City expects to release the RFP on or about August 1, 2012.  If your firm is interested in being on a 
list to be notified of the Zero Waste RFP release, please send an email to 
ZeroWasteRFP@Oaklandnet.com requesting to be added to our email distribution list of notices.  You 
may also view information regarding this procurement on the City’s website at 
www.zerowasteoakland.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Kattchee 
Environmental Services Division Manager 
Public Works Agency 
 
 
cc:  Vitaly Troyan, Director Public Works 
  Brooke A. Levin, Assistant Director Public Works 
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